
Your details 

What is being proposed?

Please complete all fields 

The Council proposes to install 6 new cabins on the site, comprising 4 double units and 2 single accessible units.
Additionally, 10 car parks will be constructed on the site. The cabins may be prefabricated off-site and later transported
to the site, where they will be connected to essential services such as power, drainage, and plumbing.

The purpose of this proposal is to provide long-term or temporary accommodation for workers and/or Reefton
visitors.

The Council proposes to set aside the site for the purposes of the camping ground, and as a relocatable home park
(as defined in the Camping-Grounds Regulations 1985).

No financial burden is anticipated on Council or Ratepayers for this project.

Submission Form 

Privacy Statement: In accordance with the Local Government Act 2002, all submissions (including your name and contact
details) will be made available online as part of the decision-making process. Please refer to www.bullerdc.govt.nz/privacy or
contact Council for a copy of Council’s Privacy Statement.

Have
your
say!

Email: 

Name:

Phone:

Organisation:

Postal address:

 Yes

 Yes  No

 No 

Submission number: Office use only

Would you prefer your contact details be withheld
when submissions are made available online? 

Please indicate if you wish to speak to your submission
in person 

Council invites public feedback on a proposed development at the Reefton Motor Camp, on part of the Reefton
Recreation Reserve located between Bridge Street and Ross Street, Reefton. A plan showing the site of the
proposed development is available on the Council’s website. 

 

Proposed  

Reefton
Campground

Accomodation
Project 

Submissions are accepted during the consultation period from 
Monday 1 July 9:30am to Thursday 1 August 5.00pm 2024. 

Late submissions will not be considered. 



1.

2.

Email 
info@bdc.govt.nz with the subject
Reefton Campground Project  if you
have any questions.

Online 
Submissions can be completed online by
visiting: https://bullerdc.govt.nz/have-your-
say/reefton-campground-accommodation-
project/

Do you have any comments about the proposal? 
Please feel free to identify which elements of the proposed changes you wish to comment on.

What do you think about the proposed accommodation project at the Reefton Campground? 

Post 
Return this completed form to the mail slot at
Council Office on Brougham Street, Westport or the
Reefton Visitor and Service Centre.

Want a hard copy? 
Proposed project plans and submission forms can 
be collected from Council’s offices and libraries in 
Westport and Reefton, 

Your submission

 Strongly support Support  Neither support nor oppose  Oppose  Strongly oppose

Need more room? You can attach extra pages – just make sure they’re A4 and that you include your name and contact information.

Have
your
say!

For more information or for sending us your submission

Submissions are accepted during the consultation period from Monday 1 July 9:30am to Thursday
1 August 5.00pm 2024. Late submissions will not be considered.


